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Transition to revised NZX Listing Rules 
 
South Port New Zealand Limited advises that it intends to comply with the new NZX 
Listing Rules from 30 June 2019.  The new rules will apply to South Port’s reporting 
of the FY19 year end results. 
  
South Port will continue to publish a half-year report in the form it has previously 
done so, including: 
 
 A market release; 
 Half-year financial statements; 
 A shareholder letter to be sent to shareholders with the interim dividend. 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
 
 
Mr Nigel Gear 
Chief Executive 
South Port New Zealand Ltd 
Tel (03) 212 8159 
Mobile 027 494 3322 
ngear@southport.co.nz 
 
 


